
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
May 4, 2021  

 

 

Commissioner Torre Jessup 

NC Division of Motor Vehicles 

Office of the Commissioner 

3101 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh NC 27697-3101 

 

 

Dear Commissioner Torre Jessup 

 

On behalf of the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies (CALEA), I 

want to offer my congratulations to all the employees of NC Division of Motor Vehicles License 

and Theft Bureau on its centennial anniversary celebration.  Since 1921 your agency has served 

the citizens of North Carolina with great distinction.     

 

The NC Division of Motor Vehicles License and Theft Bureau’s 100 year anniversary shows 

your commitment to law enforcement and is a testament to your service to the citizens of North 

Carolina.  The NC Division of Motor Vehicles License and Theft Bureau has also proven your 

commitment to excellence and professionalism in law enforcement by being a CALEA 

accredited agency. 

 

I recognize the importance of the work done within your agency since its founding and all of 

your accomplishments under the leadership of Commissioner Torre Jessup and Deputy 

Commissioner Scott Parker.  

 

The NC Division of Motor Vehicles License and Theft Bureau has impacted and changed lives 

locally and nationally.  

 

Congratulations on this amazing milestone!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Barry D. Rountree,  

CALEA Commissioner/Secretary 

 


